
Royal British Legions Poppy Appeal 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are again supporting the Royal British Legions Poppy Appeal  

This year we also have other poppy merchandise for sale, please see below for the 
items that we have available.   

Suggested donation: 

Poppy: any donation 

Zip pull: 50p 

Wristband: £1 

Reflector: £1 

Snap band: £1.50 

We have one box of items to sell so sadly once they have gone, they have gone. 

From Monday 6th November, if your child would like to purchase any of these 
items, please send the correct money in an envelope noting which item you 

would like to buy on the envelope.  Poppies will be brought around to the 
classrooms each day and we are unable to give change.  

Please note: Any items purchased will be put in to your child’s book bag for them 
to bring home from school.  We are happy for the children to wear their poppies, zip 

pulls, wristbands and reflectors at school but please can we ask that snap bands are 
not worn as they can be noisy and a distraction to the children.  

All of your contributions will go directly to the Royal British Legion. 

Thank you for supporting the Royal British Legion 

Best wishes 

Kempshott Infant School  

 


